Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

From: Phillips, Hollis [Hollis.Phillips@arcadis-us.com]
Sent: Wednesday, November 30, 2011 5:16 PM

To: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

Subject: Former BP 11132 and 11133

Attachments: 11133 Case Closure Report & perjury Itr.pdf
Paresh:

After reviewing the last couple of rounds of data from Former BP 11133 (which shows low levels of COCs onsite with
decreasing trends) we decided to request closure of the site. Based on the recent concentrations we don’t think the site
is a candidate for additional remedial activities. Attached is the closure request.

Hollis

Hollis E. Phillips, PG | Principal Geologist| hollis.phillips@arcadis-us.com
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